



May 10, 2021

Dear Falun Dafa Association of Edmonton:

Best wishes to everyone celebrating Falun Dafa Day.

The Falun Dafa community is an important part of our Canadian mosaic.

The pursuits of its founding principles of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance are universal virtues that help make Canada a better place.

As the Member of Parliament from Edmonton Griesbach, I'll always stand in support of the human rights of the Falun Dafa community.

To the millions of Falun Dafa followers around the world have a joyous day. Sincerely,

Kerry Diotte

Member of Parliament

Edmonton Griesbach

Constituency

10212 127th Avenue NW Suite 102 Edmonton, Alberta T5E 0B8 Tel.: 780-495-3261



www.kerrydiotte.com

Ottawa House of Commons Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6 Tel.: 613-992-3821